
Re: Food Standards Amendment(Truth in Labelling-Palm Oil) Bill 2009 
  
Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I write to give my support to the Food Standards Amendment(Truth in Labelling-Palm 
Oil) Bill 2009. I would like to have the opportunity to not buy products that contain this 
product. I do not wish to support the destruction of this habitat and the home of the 
Orang-utan. 
  
Regards, 
Nicole Biasizzo 
 

 


